26 February 2024

Class 5

This week Class 5 watched an interactive theatre show, ‘The Riot Act’ that promoted safe travel in an
interactive and unforgettable way, teaching essential safety practices when travelling around roads. The
children took part in the mock-up of a collision scene in which they listened to witness statements, looked
for clues and questioned key characters, in order to find out how a child was injured by a car whilst using a
zebra crossing.




